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School bus service changes from 8 December 
Bus timetables are changing, affecting many school routes across the region. Buses affected include 
routes: 7009, 7010, 7012, 7517, 7523, 9010, 9023, 9050, 9052, 9054, 9104, 9306, 9313, 9501, 9507, 
9522, 9552, 9631, S115, S132, S173, S404, S412, S426, S514, S521, S523, S525, S532, S533, S536, S561, 
S567, S570, S581, S587, S589, S590, S598, S617, and S910. 

Route S600 Fairfield to Sefton High School will depart from Fairfield Station Stand E (in the interchange 
on the northern side of the station). The bus will not use the following bus stops: 
  - 2165148 Fairfield RSL Club, Dale St 
  - 2165149 Fairfield St opp Our Lady of The Rosary Primary School 
  - 2165150 Fairfield St opp Vine St 
Students who normally catch the bus from these stops should instead go to Stand E in the interchange. 

We encourage you to visit transportnsw.info to view updated timetables and maps, and to plan your trip 
– even if your routes aren’t listed above. Be sure to change the date in the options, and if using the Trip 
Planner, click “refine” and add “school bus” to ensure dedicated school services appear as a travel 
option. 
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